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Next half-term our topic is called ‘How do things change as they grow?’ We will 
be looking a lots of different types of growing from babies to butterflies! You can 
help your child by doing some of the activities below.  

Activity 1 

Look at old photos with your child. Talk 
about how they have changed over the 
years. What can they do now that they 
couldn’t when they were younger?  

 

 

 

 

Activity 4 

Counting objects 

Count objects such as toys, fruit or 
cars with your child. Make counting a 
everyday activity you do with your 
child. There are so things you could 
count!  

 

 

 

 

 

Activity 2 

Plant some seeds and see how they 
grow and change. You could plant 
flower seeds in the garden or in pots.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember  

The nursery children need a school 
bookbag to take home a library book 
every Thursday.  

 

 

 

 

It’s half-term next week so we’ll see 
you on Monday 19th February.  

 


